
 

   

 

From: Madya Starr 
To: McFadden, Daina (ECY) 
Subject: Low-Activity Waste Pretreatment System 
Date: Thursday, November 12, 2020 10:58:10 AM 
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SYSTEM - Take caution not to open attachments or links unless you know the sender AND 
were expecting the attachment or the link 

Low-Activity Waste Pretreatment System, OUG 1 permit modification 

After 40 years of reading proposal after proposal .  One wonders if anything is really 
getting done in the cleanup of the most primitive and dangerous Nuclear Energy on 
Planet Earth! 

I do believe that we earthlings must start making sure that we are doing THE 
BEST JOB POSSIBLE in cleaning up the MESS we have created! 

Not just shift a little dirt here, shift a little dirt there. Strong tanks /American 
made to hold it. 
Until, we soon discover a greater alchemy to contain the waste! 

Most sincerely, 

Madya Panfilio 
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